
 

 

 
Dear families and friends of Arley, 

 

With Parents’ Evening taking place this week, I thought I would 

dedicate this week's Headteacher comment to the wonderful 

children of Arley. It was fabulous to hear all of the teachers 

talking to parents about their children and seeing how proud 

they were. Teachers spoke about children who were 

exceptionally kind, tried their hardest, and were wonderful at 

persevering, amongst many other things.  I feel this each and 

every day at Arley, knowing that our school is a special place 

with a wonderful community.  

 

For those of you who have attended our Celebration Assembly 

on a Friday morning, you'll know that this is my most favourite 

part of the week. Arley is a school full of amazing children with 

a huge array of talents. Academic success is only one of the 

successes that we celebrate at school, we are also proud of the 

other fantastic skills and talents our children have. Some of 

these include: 

 

 Amazing Artists 

 Fabulous Footballers 

 Brilliant BMX-ers 

 Perfect Pumpkin Growers 

 Hardworking Horse Riders  

 

Wishing everyone a great weekend, 

Mrs Parkes   
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Attendance week ending 20th October 

 
Nursery = 92% 

Reception =84% 

Year 1 = 91%  

Year 2 =95% 

Year 3 =93% 

Year 4 = 96% 

Year 5 =84% 

Year 6 =91% 

   

 

The total attendance for 

the school this week is 92% 

which is 4% off the school 

target of 96%. 

Well done to Year 4 for 

hitting the school target! 

 

 

Stars of the week 

     
Congratulations to this week’s Stars 

of the week!!! 

 
Reception – Eleanor 

Yr 1 – Ivy 

Yr 2 – Ava 

Yr 3 – Oskar 

Yr 4 – Thomasina 

Yr 5 – Ronnie 

Yr 6 – Luke 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 
Medical/Doctors’ Appointments 

– Could we please ask that non-emergency appointments are made out of school hours? 

 

Smoking 

Could we kindly ask that parents/carers do not vape or smoke outside of the school gates, 

the children will be designing some posters to ask parents not to smoke out the school. 

 

Uniform 

On your child’s PE days please ensure they come to school in the correct PE Kit, 

white t-shirt, black joggers, black hoodie and trainers. 

 

 

 

 


